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Flynn, Michael (Siemens TS) [Flynn.Michael@siemens.com] 
26 January 2009 14:05 
Steven Bell 
Brueckmann, Roland; Richard.Walker@bilfinger.co.uk; Colin.Brady@bilfinger.co.uk; 
Brandenburger, Alfred; Norton, Henry 
revised contract change mechanism 

Following on from our discussion on 22 January regarding the above subject: 

Our main concern which has not been satisfactorily dealth with so far is how the overall delay(s)/disruption(s) will be 
acknowledged and also how the impact of cumulative delay/disruption will be dealth with. Then the second issue 
relates to the specific application of the appropriate clauses in the contract relative to this change. 

Next steps are : there is an Internal review of the draft on tuesday(tomorrow), followed by a discussion with Bilfinger 
on Wednesday, assumming the consortium review is positive it will be passed to siemens corporate review for 
endorsement. That would suggest that a proposal will be with tie mid next week. 
regards, 
Michael 
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